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6th January 2021  
 
 
Dear Parent and Carer,  
 
I hope you and your family have enjoyed a peaceful and relaxing break. In light of the new restrictions we attach a 
support document that offers guidance and advice moving forward in the next few weeks, this includes important 
contact details to help answer/resolve any queries you may have.  
 
You will be aware that when we finished in December we had anticipated a return for all young people by the 18th 
January, this has now changed and when the term begins on the 11th January all young people (with exceptions) will 
engage in remote learning for month of January. Any parents / carers who come under the category of keyworkers 
with no alternative childcare should e-mail Headteacher@hyndland-sec.glasgow.sch.uk 
 
This week our staff will be working on resourcing and preparing to support young people as much as is possible. It is 
our advice that young people should, as far as possible, from next week follow the structure of their timetable, this 
will be sent to all parents for their reference.  
 
We understand our senior students may be disappointed about the postponement of their assessments, however 
please reassure them that their efforts of study and preparation will not be in vain and that this will support in the 
long term. It is our responsibility to continue to build the best evidence for young people. Assessments will take 
place when it is safe to do so, our advice continues to submit the best possible work for any given assignments that 
teachers generate over the next few weeks. We intend to hold team year group assemblies next week to offer 
further support.  
 
This is another challenging time for us all, however please be reassured our staff team are fully committed to 
offering the best support we can. We will endeavour to make contact with as many families as we can over this 
period, however please do not hesitate to get in touch should you wish us to contact you directly re any bespoke 
support. Contact details can be located in the attachment. 
 
As always, thank you for your ongoing support.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
 
Mrs L Edgerton  
Head Teacher  
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